

Town of Groton, Connecticut

Property Re Committee

45 Fort Hill Road Groton, CT 06340

Town Manager: 860-441-6630

Town Clerk: 860-441-6640

Chair Councilor David McBride, Councilor Portia Bordelon and Councilor Scott Westervelt Committee Members Larry Dunn, Bob Frink, Hal Zod, John Goodrich, Lauren Gauthier

Wednesday, March 15, 2023

5:30 PM

Town Hall Annex-Community Room 1/Hybrid Meeting Visit www.groton-ct.gov for Zoom details

- 1. CALL TO ORDER meeting called to order by Chair David McBride at 5:32
- 2. ROLL CALL attended were Committee members Larry Dunn, Hal Zod, Bob Frink, Lauren Gauthier. John Goodrich arrived at 5:37. Councilor Bordelon arrived at 5:38. John Goodrich also left meeting at 6:18 and returned at 6:58. Councilor Bordelon left at 6:58.
- 3. PUBLIC COMMENT none
- 4. COMMUNICATIONS none
- 5. APPROVAL OF MINUTES
 - 5.1. January 4, 2023 Motion made by Zod, seconded by Goodrich, motion approved 5-0-1 (Gauthier abstained)
- 6. OLD BUSINESS
- 6.1 Town-Owned Property Re-Use Evaluation Process
 - -The committee discussed in detail changes to the presentation and are planning to present to the Council on March 28th, Details regarding the discussions can be found at the below link:

Groton Property Re-Use Committee 3/15/23 - YouTube

7. NEW BUSINESS

8. ADJOURNMENT – motion to adjorn was made by Zod, seconded by Goodrich, motion passed 6-0 and meeting adjourned at 7:22